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Dear Fellow Members,
I sincerely invite you to become even more involved in your chosen field by joining the WISPAN Board of Directors. Just a few of the many benefits include:
· Earning points to apply toward WISPAN scholarships when attending board meetings.
· Looking great on resumes and job advancements applications. This gives you an absolute advantage!
· Being a part of decision making that affects your profession.
The following board positions are available beginning July 1, 2023: Standard ops and President Elect.
First, please take a moment to review these job descriptions at: https://wispan.nursingnetwork.com/page/31601-documents 
Second, complete the willingness to serve form at: https://nursingnetwork.wufoo.com/forms/wispanwillingness-to-participate-form/
Finally, please email me with any questions you may have at wispanpastpresident@gmail.com or marlenen@mail.com . I truly hope to hear from you.

Remember, together we stay strong.
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Sincerely,
Marlene Nahavandi RN, BSN, CAPA
WISPAN Past President 
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